March 29, 2018

Chief Craig Capri, Chief of Police 129 Valor Blvd. Daytona Beach, FL 32117

Dear Chief Capri,

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the citizens of Daytona Beach. I greatly appreciate the ability to provide first-class law enforcement services to this wonderful community. However, at this time, I have chosen to resign my position with the agency to spend additional time with my family, as well as pursue other career endeavors.

Please accept this resignation, effective April 12, 2018. I thank you again for the opportunity and wish you and this department the very best.

Sincerely

Sergeant Joe Sellix

Daywatch Bravo, District 2

DECEIVED / 30/18